Jotmans Hall Primary School High Road Benfleet

High Road Benfleet Essex SS7 5RG

Headteacher: Mrs N Kadwill

Chairman of Governors: Mr. P Hodges





12th May 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

During the year we will be having two or more Design and Technology weeks. The children will be using materials relative to their topic in accordance with the National Curriculum. The majority of finished articles will be taken home.

As I am sure you know, the children enjoy some fabulous projects involving food, textiles and construction and learn valuable life skills. However, with recent budget cuts this is becoming more difficult to fund.

In order to continue our Design & Technology weeks, and to cover some of the costs of providing the relevant materials, I would be grateful if a voluntary donation of £5 could be made for each child. This will cover their D & T work for the whole year.

This year, each class will be in competition to collect the most contributions in order to win a day of Design & Technology for their class.

Thank you for your continued support, it is greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely

Miss G Groves

111.55 5 51 51 55		
Design & Technology Co-ordina	<u>ator</u>	
Jotmans Hall Primary School -	- Design & Technology Contribution 2016/1	
Child's Name	Class	
I enclose a voluntary contrib technology work for the year.	ution of £towards my child	d's design and
Signed	Parent/Guardian	











